
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
A PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD DURING THE LIVE-STREAMED GREENVILLE COUNTY 

REGULAR MEETING ON TUESDAY, MAY 19, 2020, AT 4:00 p.m. (or at such time thereafter as the 

hearing may be held), FOR THE PURPOSE OF RECEIVING COMMENTS FROM THE PUBLIC 

CONCERNING AN ORDINANCE TO AUTHORIZE THE CHAIRMAN OF COUNTY COUNCIL AND 

THE COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR TO EXECUTE A LEASE WITH MILESTONE DEVELOPMENT, 

INC. FOR THE PURPOSE OF INSTALLING, CONSTRUCTING, AND MAINTAINING A 

TELECOMMUNICATIONS MONOPOLE AT THE ENOREE LANDFILL.  

Anyone wishing to speak during this public hearing will need to email their name, address, email address 

and telephone number to rmccaskill@greenvillecounty.org no later than 5:00 pm on May 18, 2020, in 

order to receive an invitation to speak at the designated time.  

 

 

 
 

HERMAN G. “BUTCH” KIRVEN, CHAIRMAN 
GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL 
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